Department of Spanish,
The University,
University Park,
Nottingham,
England.

RBTZZW

26th February, 1962

Dr. J. Gulsoy,
Department of Italian and Hispanic Studies,
University of Toronto,
Toronto 5,
Canada.

Dear Dr. Gulsoy,

Thank you very much for your letter and the suggestion about dates. I discussed the proposition with the Committee and they decided to put forward the meeting. It now runs from Wednesday afternoon 12th September to Friday lunchtime 14th September.

I am also extremely pleased to hear that you would consider transferring your paper on "Lexicografía valencíana" to our conference. Would you in that case be prepared to speak on Wednesday evening, or better, Thursday morning, if you can still catch your plane?

Hoping to see you in Oxford, and please give Professor Stagg and his family my best wishes.

Yours sincerely,